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On February 8, 2017, an email was sent to all Executive Directors formally announcing the upcoming 
formation of a Pay-for-Performance (P4P) Advisory Committee. In this announcement, providers were 
asked to submit by Friday, February 17, 2017 names and contact information of staff members who 
would be interested in participating in the committee.  Following this announcement, CBH received a 
high number of staff members proposed for participation in the committee. In order to ensure the 
committee is effective and efficient, we must limit the number of participants. Please note that not 
every provider agency could be offered the opportunity to participate given the volume of responses.  
We aimed to ensure a broad representation of individuals across providers and levels of care, capturing 
the diversity of our network. Selected organizations were limited to one staff member who plays a role 
in quality, performance improvement, or compliance. The staff members selected will receive direct 
correspondence inviting them to the first Advisory Committee meeting. Please contact Susanna Kramer 
at susanna.kramer@phila.gov if you have any questions. 
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